
Dear Valued Members, Guests and Friends,

As we close the doors of Plumeria Inn after five wonderful years in beautiful Signal Hill, Tobago, 
we want to take a moment to express our deepest gratitude to every one of you. Your support, 
laughter, and memories have made our journey truly special.

From the stunning sunrises to the warm evenings spent together, we have cherished every 
moment shared with you. Thank you for choosing us as ‘Your Place... Your Space’ away from 
home and for allowing us to be a part of your adventures.

While the Plumeria Inn family is saying goodbye, the memories we created together will forever 
hold a special place in our hearts. We wish you all the best in your future travels and hope to 
cross paths again someday.

With love and gratitude,
Lionell Towine
Chair - Plumeria Inn Committee. 

A Heartfelt Farewell from 
Plumeria Inn
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